

## **District Update**

August 7, 2020

Dear Pearl River School Community,

I hope that you and your families are well despite the effects of this week's storm. I know it has been a difficult week for some and a number of areas are still without power.

Last week, we posted our School Re-Opening Plan on our website and submitted it to the Department of Health and the NYS Education Department for approval. Today, Governor Cuomo announced that schools can re-open for in-person instruction. Please note that we are continuing to refine and adjust our plan to meet the needs of our school community, including exploring a remote learning option for families under our hybrid model. There is currently an active survey for parents on this topic. If you have not already done so, please take a few minutes to respond to the survey at the link below. Please be assured that any adjustments to the re-opening plan will be communicated to the school community.

The Governor has also requested that schools host three forums for parents and one for teachers to answer any questions. We will communicate the dates and times for the forums next week. U

Have a good weekend.

Pa ent S vey 2

Thank you,

Dr. Marco Pochintesta u